
  

 

Hamby Place Pool Season 2017 Important Information 

Our pool season is fast approaching! As previous year we will be opening 

Memorial Day weekend. We are excited to share with the neighborhood the Pool 

House maintenance and upgrades. To ensure access to the pool upon opening 

please review all attached documentation. The following items must be complete 

in order to obtain access to the Pool.  

 

● Homeowner association account must be current with no past due 

● A signed 2017 Amenities Agreement must be received by the board 

 

We apologize, as we hoped to get this communication out earlier. With some 

changes to the board and recent pool house project there has been a delay. 

The attached amenities agreement MUST be completed by a homeowner and if 

you have a tenant that you would like to grant access to the pool the 2​nd​ portion 

must be completed too.  

Please email the amenities agreement to ​hambyboard@hambyplace.com​ or you 

can mail/drop off at the mailbox going into the parking lot at the common area. 

Taking a picture of a completed amenities agreement with your phone and 

emailing worked well for several homeowners last year. 

 

Mail/Drop Off to 4791 Windrush Lane, Acworth, GA, 30102 

mailto:hambyboard@hambyplace.com

